
TEMPLE UNIVERSITY 
COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 
PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19122 

SPANISH AND PORTUGUESE 

November 93 1971 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Ferina. 19010 

Dear Professor Mora: 
» 

Please allow me to take this opportunity to thank you once 
again for your recent showing of your films and lecture at 
Temple University. On behalf of my colleagues of the Spanish 
Department^ I wish to express our sincere appreciation to you 
for a most stimulating and informative presentation. We hope 
to have the pleasure of having you visit with us again in the 
futiere. 

BBA:md 

Sincerely3 

Barbara B. Aponte^ for vne 
Administro.tive Corrmittee 

2. 


